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Traffic Alert for Roadwork on I-29 in Atchison County
The Missouri Department of Transportation has issued a traffic advisory, as work is taking place on
Interstate 29 in Atchison County.  
    MO-DOT officials say concrete replacement is ongoing on southbound I-29 between the 113.4
mile-marker and the 112.6 mile-marker.  Southbound traffic will be narrowed to one lane at that
location until Friday, June 1 while the work is completed.


